

Adelaide Catholic Education Centre
116 George Street, Thebarton SA 5031
PO Box 179, Torrensville Plaza SA 5031
T+61 8 8301 6600 F+61 8 8301 6611
E director@cesa.catholic.edu.au
W www.cesa.catholic.edu.au

TO THE COMMUNITY OF ST FRANCIS DE SALES COLLEGE, MOUNT BARKER

Dear Community Members

The process to select a new Deputy Principal for St Francis de Sales College, Mount Barker has now concluded and I am pleased to announce that Mr Paul Fairlie has been appointed to this position. Paul will take up his position in Term 1, 2019.

Paul is the Deputy Principal at Padua College, Mornington Peninsula, Victoria where he has served the community in leadership for the past 7 years.

Paul brings to this position, energy, enthusiasm and high expectations for ensuring excellence in teaching and learning. I am confident that his personal and professional qualities, skills and knowledge will be an asset to the leadership of St Francis De Sales College, Mount Barker.

I congratulate Paul on his appointment to this key leadership position, knowing he will bring a breadth of teaching and leadership experience to the role. I am also confident that you will join me in warmly welcoming Paul and wishing him well as he prepares to undertake this important role as Deputy Principal.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

Dr Neil McGoran Director

15 October 2018